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JOINT PUBLIC NOTICE 
Savannah District/State of Georgia 

 
    To provide for the safety of our staff, all Regulatory Personnel in Savannah District 

will be in a telework status for at least the next three weeks (through April 3, 2020).  Any 

previously scheduled project related site visits, face-to-face meetings, and travel has 

been cancelled.  This includes the regularly scheduled agency meetings.  Please 

contact your assigned project manager by email if you have any questions regarding the 

status of a specific project.  For general regulatory questions in Coastal/South Georgia, 

please email William Rutlin at william.m.rutlin@usace.army.mil.  For general regulatory 

questions in Piedmont/North Georgia, please email Edward Johnson, Jr. at 

edward.b.johnson@usace.army.mil.  For any questions related to GDOT, please email 

Shaun Blocker at shaun.l.blocker@usace.army.mil. 

 

    With all staff in telework status, our personnel may have limited connectivity at any 

particular time.  There may be delays in responding to email, phone calls, or with setup 

of projects.  Please be patient and if you do have concerns, please contact any of the 

above listed individuals.  We will provide any updates to the work status of Regulatory 

by email and will also post regular updates on our website and via public notice.  
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